
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 1:54 PM 
To: Diane Jackson 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: Weigel Broadcasting Objection to WLS STA Application BLSTA-20090630AGB 
 
  
 

 
From: J. Brian DeBoice [mailto:Brian.DeBoice@cohnmarks.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 21, 2009 1:50 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: John.W.Zucker@abc.com 
Subject: Weigel Broadcasting Objection to WLS STA Application BLSTA-20090630AGB 

Hossein,  

Following up on my email to you of July 16, 2009, attached is a courtesy copy of Weigel 
Broadcasting's Objection, which is being filed with the Commission today, to the referenced 
application for STA of WLS Television, Inc. (BLSTA-20090630AGB). 

Brian  

Brian DeBoice  
Cohn and Marks LLP  
1920 N Street, NW, Suite 300  
Washington, DC 20036  
DD 202-452-4844  
Fax 202-293-4827  
brian.deboice@cohnmarks.com  

<<07-21-09 Weigel Objection to WLS STA Application.pdf>>  

   
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  
This email and any attachments contain information from the law firm of Cohn and 
Marks LLP and are intended solely for the use of the named recipient(s). This email may 
contain privileged attorney-client communications or work product. Any dissemination 
by anyone other than an intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, 
you are prohibited from any further viewing of the email or any attachments or from 
making any use of the email or attachments. If you have received this email in error, 
notify the sender immediately and delete the email, any attachments, and all copies from 
any drives or storage media and destroy any printouts. 


